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DESIGN PROJECT PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

State Road (S.R.) 400/Interstate 4 (I-4) from one mile east of S.R. 434 to east of U.S. 1-/92 in Seminole County, Florida 

    The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public meeting regarding proposed improvements to S.R. 400/Interstate 4. The purpose of this 
meeting is to provide a project update and present the preliminary design concepts. The design improvements propose the addition of two new express lanes in each 
direction, resulting in a total of 10 lanes. The public meeting will Tuesday, April 25, 2017, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., Sanford City Hall, Utilities Training Room, 
300 North Park Avenue, Sanford, Florida 32771. The meeting will be conducted as an open house beginning at 5:30 p.m. A brief looping presentation and other 
information will be available throughout the evening. Staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions. The meeting ends at 7:30 p.m.  

   Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should 
contact Ms. Beata Stys-Palasz, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, by phone at 386-943-5418, or by email at beata.stys-palasz@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days 
prior to the meeting.  If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 
If you have questions or would like to have more information about this project, please contact Beata Stys-Palasz, see contact information above. Additional 
information is available on the project website at www.i4express.com. 

   Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  Persons wishing to express their concerns 
relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, by phone at 386-943-5367, or via email at 
jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us. 

 The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by 
the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016, and executed by the 

Federal Highway Administration and FDOT. 
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